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Guillermo & Claudia Hernandez

Today in our missions prayer time, let’s pray for two of our missionaries 
serving in Miami, Florida. They are Guillermo and Claudia Hernandez. We 
support them through our Cooperative Program giving, because nearly 
80 percent of the people in Miami have no faith in Jesus.

Our missionaries moved to Florida from the Central American nation of 
El Salvador in 2007; Guillermo was a pastor there for many years. Their 
new church is Iglesia Bautista de Kendall — a community in southwestern 
Miami.

Guillermo preaches in Spanish and the church is reaching out to the 
many Hispanics in the Kendall area. But the church also has services 
in English. That’s because young Hispanics in the United States usually 
grow up speaking mostly English.

Let’s pray that Guillermo and Claudia will reach many Hispanics and 
others through their ministry there in Miami.


